
Item C3
Recognition of Tim Luchsinger, Utilities Director for 25 Years of 
Service with the City of Grand Island
The Mayor and City Council will recognize Utilities Director Tim Luchsinger for 25 years of 
service with the City of Grand Island. Mr. Luchsinger was hired on October 27, 1986 as a 
Mechanical Engineer, was promoted to Assistant Utilities Director on April 4, 1992 and to his 
current position of Utilities Director  on April 25, 2011.  We congratulate and thank Mr. 
Luchsinger for his dedication and service to the City of Grand Island.
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